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Ottawa,29th January, 1907.

Sir,

Referning to your letter of the 18th instant,I beg to

say that in view of your recommendation an additional ten

or twelve tons of coal may be purchased for the blood

Hospital.

With reference to the concluding portion of your

letter I have to inform you that you should not

reduce the amount allowed for repair for the hospital

when preparing your next demates, unless authorized to doso.

Your obedient servant.

to me

Secretary.

R.N. Wilson, Esqr,

Indian Agent,

Blood Reserve,

Macleod, Alta.
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